TOWN OF PLEASANT SPRINGS
TOWN BOARD MEETING
2354 County Highway N

Tuesday, November 05, 2024
6:00 P.M.

PLEASE NOTE: THIS MEETING HAS BEEN CANCELLED DUE TO THE
NOVEMBER 5 2024, ELECTION, AND HAS BEEN RESCHEDULED TO THURSDAY,
NOVEMBER 7, 2024 AT 6:00 P.M.

ADJOURNMENT

No action will be taken by any governmental body at the above stated meeting other than the Town
Board specifically referred to above in this notice. Please note that upon reasonable notice, efforts will
be made to accommodate the needs of disabled individuals through appropriate aids and services. For
additional information, or to request this service, contact the Town Hall, 2354 County Road N,
Stoughton, WI  53589. Tel: (608) 873-3063, Fax: (608)  877-9444, Email:
clerktreasurer@pleasantsprings.org

ORIGINALLY POSTED: October 31, 2024
Allen Reuter, Town of Pleasant Springs Attorney




